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From: Jane Turner 

Sent: 06 March 2015 15:06

To: Planning Policy

Subject: Comments on Welborne Modifications

 
>  
> I hare read the documentation and do not feel that the modifications  
> propose= d by Fareham address many of the issues raised by the inspector. 
>  
> In particular, I am concerned that the issue of the additional traffic  
> trave= lling on the A32 and the impact on the village of Wickham has  
> not been prope= rly addressed. I rely on the A32 for both work and  
> leisure travel and it is a= lready very busy. 
>  
> Nothing I have read concerning the phasing of the new housing, the  
> timing o= f the new motor way junction well into the project and the  
> rather vague chan= ges to the A32 have given me any confidence that  
> the A32 can cope with the n= ew pressures from Welborne. 
>  
> I am also concerned that the proposed settlement buffers are  
> insufficient to= allow Funtley and Wickham to retain their identities. 
>  
> Thank you 
> Jane Turner 
> Resident of Wickham 




